
March 5th, 2021 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing to inform you that I fully support the bill HB1171. If this law does not pass, then 

there is a chance my husband could lose his job. Right now, he is the only one bringing in an 

income to provide for our family. This loss would be detrimental and would impact the well-

being of our family. Currently, there is not enough evidence to prove that these vaccines are safe 

and effective. I believe that people should be able to make an informed choice with their doctor 

and not be forced by their employer to make medical decisions in order to keep their jobs. Also, I 

am a black woman and mother and historically there have been several medical atrocities 

committed by the government against black and brown people all in the name of science. Please 

stand with us and help protect us from being guinea pigs for these experimental vaccines that 

have only been given EMERGENCY use authorization. Thank you for your time and 

consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

Sabreen Williams Gunsby 


